


March Financial Report
Mar Budget $27,940 YTD* Budget $251,460

Mar Revenue $34,255 $6,315 YTD* Revenue $280,449 $28,989

We are very thankful for your gifts.
*Our fiscal year runs from July 1st through June 30th

Partners in Grace is a publication of the Grace Evangelical Society for its financial supporters.
Grace Evangelical Society   100 W Oak St., Ste. G   Denton, TX  76201

www.faithalone.org          940.565.0000

Spotlight on Your Support
We had a good March, which kept us in the black. With 

three months to go, it looks quite possible we will end the 
year above budget. However, whatever comes in, we have 
had a great first nine months during very tough financial 
times for our country and our donors.  We are very thankful 
for your support and we are committed to using the gifts 
wisely. Thank you for your partnership in this ministry. Sixteenth Annual GES Conference

Fort Worth, Texas
April 11-14

The conference is upon us. We have a super line up 
of speakers and messages. For the first time we will have 
the main sessions of the conference professionally filmed 
from two different camera locations. The resulting dvds will 
be available for just $25. That will hopefully greatly benefit 
those watching the dvds and also 
boost interest in the next conference. 

We had t-shirts made up for this 
conference. They are cool. We expect 
to have plenty left over after the con-
ference to sell via our bookstore. An 
outer ring will read: “I’m a believer, 
John 3:16, faithalone.org.” Inside the 
ring will be the letters “GES.” 

Hodges Trilogy Book Delayed:
To Go to the Printer by End of April

We missed our goal of having the trilogy book to the 
printer in time to have the book at the conference. We hit 
lots of problems with typesetting and indexing the text. But 
that is all fixed and the trilogy should go to the printer by 
the end of April. We now estimate it will be to our office and 
ready to mail out by mid June. We are sorry for the delay, 
but we are thrilled to be working on such an important 
work and we are committed to getting it right.  

Old Color Printer Bit the Dust
You may have noticed that the last five or so Partner’s 

newsletters had streaked pages and splotches of ink on the 
pages. We thought our printer was just having a temporary 
problem. But then one day in March the printer burned up. 
We now have a new printer and the printing is much better! 
We hope you like it. And we hope this one lasts a long time.  

Notes and Letters
So glad to see in the February Partners in Grace that 

GES will launch a church planting ministry. I’ll be praying for 
the needed finances and wisdom on moving ahead with this. 

Looking forward to your new book along with Zane’s 
Roman’s commentary and the reprinting of Jesus, God’s 
Prophet. I so appreciate the ministry of GES and its han-
dling of the Word. Hope to be able to attend a GES 
conference at some point.

—email, RAD
I just wanted to send a quick note saying I had a 

fabulous time with you and Paul [Pastor Paul Carpen-
ter of Jansen Bible Church] Saturday afternoon and I 
enjoyed the messages I heard from you over the week-

end. The time with you and Paul was so encouraging and 
refreshing for me. I would also like to encourage you in the 
continuation of your work with GES.  It’s of great benefit for 
me as I interact with others. Hang in there.

—Email, CN


